PULMONARY HYPERTENSION ASSOCIATION OF CANADA



ASSOCIATION D'HYPERTENSION PULMONAIRE DU CANADA

Irene Delgado President, Asociacion Nacional de Hipertension Pulmonar Av Artes 7 28300 Aranjuez (madrid) Spain

RE: Letter of Endorsement for the establishment of May 5 as World Pulmonary Hypertension Day.

Dear Irene,

The Pulmonary Hypertension Association of Canada is pleased to support the establishment of May 5 as World Pulmonary Hypertension Day, as proposed and organized by the Asociación Nacional de Hipertensión Pulmonar of Spain.

We are pleased to support an endeavour, which strives to increase worldwide awareness and knowledge of this rare disease that too often is undiagnosed or misdiagnosed. We hope that events such as World PH Day will help lead to better care and a better life for those around the world affected by pulmonary hypertension

Thank you for organizing this initiative, we are pleased to partner with you on this project. Please let us know if there is any way we can further support World PH Day.

Best regards,

Angie Knott National Manager